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June 15, 2011

Ronald Dunn, Esq.

Gleason, Dunn, Walsh & O’'Shea
40 Beaver Street

Albany, NY 12207

Re: Law Firm Dual Unionism Complaint

Dear Mr. Dunn:

This is to inform you that the AFL-CIO’s Ethical Practices Committee has
unanimously decided that the Gleason, Dunn, Walsh & O’Shea law firm should be
placed on the AFL-CIO’s Do Not Patronize list for its recent violation of the AFL-CIO’s
policy against law firm dual unionism. Your firm will be listed for an initial period of one
year, at which time the situation will be reviewed.

If you have any questions, you may direct them to AFL-CIO General Counsel
Lynn Rhinehart at 202-637-5155.

Sincerely,
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Richard L. Trumka
President

cc: Elizabeth H. Shuler, AFL-CIO Secretary-Treasurer and
Vice Chair, AFL-CIO Ethical Practices Committee
Michael Sullivan, Chair, AFL-CIO Ethical Practices Committee
Roy Flores, AFL-CIO Ethical Practices Committee
Michael Goodwin, AFL-CIO Ethical Practices Committee
Gerald W. McEntee, President, AFSCME
Jack Dempsey, General Counsel, AFSCME



